








From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Proposed Changes to GR 23, Order 25700-1379 Supplemental Response by Washington Assoc. of

Professional Guardians
Date: Friday, February 25, 2022 2:42:21 PM
Attachments: 2022-02-25 ct Clerk of the Supreme Court Re GR 23 - Supplemental.pdf

 
 

From: Mark Vohr [mailto:mcv@ohanafc.com] 
Sent: Friday, February 25, 2022 2:34 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Subject: Proposed Changes to GR 23, Order 25700-1379 Supplemental Response by Washington
Assoc. of Professional Guardians
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

Please see attached
 
Regards,
 
Mark

 

Ohana
Fiduciary Corp.
A Washington
Chartered Trust

Company

Mark C. Vohr, J.D., CPG, Principal

155 NE 100th St., Suite 209 Seattle, WA  98125
T:  (206) 782-1189 F:  (206) 782-1434

mcv@ohanafc.com      www.ohanafc.com
 

 
CONFIDENTIAL AND/OR PRIVILEGED COMMUNICATION

 
This communication may contain information that is confidential.  It was intended only for the named or a specific recipient.  If you

have received this communication in error.  Please delete it immediately and contact the sender to advise them of improper
delivery.

 
This communication is not intended to provide legal advice to the recipient.  The sender does not represent you as legal counsel

and neither this communication or any conversations you may have with the sender creates an attorney client relationship with the
sender.  If you seek legal advice please retain an attorney, but it will be someone else.
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